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This term we will be developing your children’s knowledge of prehistory. Children will learn about 
dinosaurs and fossils, and the amazing discoveries of palaeontologists, such as Mary Anning. 

Linked text: Where the Wild Things Are – Maurice Sendak 

ILP focus History 

English Fact files; Poetry and riddles; Non-chronological reports; Narrative; 

Writing for different purposes 

Mathematics Number  

Science Plants and animals 

Computing We are researchers 

History Events beyond living memory; Significant individuals – Mary Anning 

Art and design Large and small-scale modelling 

D&T Designing and making 

Geography Locating continents and oceans 

PE Games; Netball  

PSHE Sense enjoyment and fascination when learning about themselves, 

others and the world around them 

Music Percussion 

 

Help your child prepare for their project 

Work with grown-ups at home to research more amazing facts about the age of the dinosaurs.   

Take Dino the dinosaur home for a night and write in his diary about what he got up to! 

Watch the birds in your garden or local park. Look at them closely with binoculars. Do you think 

they walk like dinosaurs? 

 

Inclusion Hub notices:  

 
As the weather is now turning colder, please make sure your children bring in their coats, which 

should be clearly labelled.  
 
Please remember to send your child in P.E kit on Thursdays. Your child should wear a red t-shirt 

underneath their normal school jumper, black jogging bottoms, shorts or leggings and black 
trainers/pumps. 

 

Homework can be found Google classroom, times table practise on TT Rock stars and reading on 
Bug Club (all log ins have been sent home). 
 

Remember to send a water bottle into school with your child. 

 

Dinosaur Planet 


